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Booking opens on 1st March 2016, application forms now available. For further 
information contact Jane O’Brien, East of England RTC Administrator.                         
jane.o'brien@nhsbt.nhs.uk or see the East of England pages of the Transfusion Guidelines website. 

MUMS, BABIES AND BLOOD 

ST JOHN'S INNOVATION CENTRE, CAMBRIDGE 
10 am - 3.30 pm Thursday 9th June 2016 

• Blood loss volume - how accurate is 

your estimation? 

• How to manage anaemia in pregnancy 

• Patient identification and the 

importance of correct sample labelling 

• Massive obstetric haemorrhage 

 

• Groups and antibodies explained 

• Anti–D 

• Haemolytic Disease of the 

Newborn 

• A patient's perspective 

 

So that representatives from all the region’s maternity units are given the 

opportunity to attend, in the first instance the number of places per hospital will be 

limited. Priority will be given to those who have not attended this event in recent 
years.  

Delegate fee is just £20 to include lunch, refreshments & an 

information pack 

Open to hospital, community and student midwives 
 


